
 
From: Bell Snoxell Building Consultants  
Sent: 29 May 2019 11:00
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: David Graham; Catherine Garbutt; Paul Sedman
Subject: Re: Wilf Noble planning applications
 
Morning Hilary,
 
Further to our recent telephone conversation please find attached the revised site
layout drawing. This is as per the marked up PDF previously sent to show the
following changes:-
 
- No product display/showcasing.
- Grassed area of land around sign
- Sign reduced in height to 3.5m
- Less hedge removed from alongside the roadway (from 13.5m to 8m)
 
I am still awaiting the final revised sign elevation graphic to the reduced height of
3.5m and will forward once received.
 
I trust the above is in order, however should you have any queries please do not
hesitate to contact me.
 
 
Regards
 
Louis
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